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Friday, 25 March 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Thank you to everyone who returned the Parent Carer Questionnaires, I have started to analyse 

the results and will feed back to you all next week. 

 

 Terrific Assembly Awards 

Well done this week to: 

Cherry Class: Florence for being very good at telling the time. 

Jacob for his super attitude towards his work, particularly in Maths. 

Maple Class: Edward E for excellent effort and focus in class. 

Holly for excellent skills and control in P.E. when doing football. 

Oak Class:   Thomas for always participating in class and giving 100%. 

          Alexa M for giving 100% all of the time and participating well in class. 

Head Team Award:  Alexa M (again!) for always putting her hand up in class. 

Lunchtime “Good Manners” Awards:  Ava and George   

Best attendance last week:  Oak Class (96%) 

Housepoints: First = – Emerald & Sapphire (34 points) 

  Third – Ruby (25 points) 

 Happy birthday this week to:  Emilia 

 

 Dates for the diary 

Wednesday, 29 March: Teddy Bear Hospital visiting Cherry Class 

Thursday, 30 March:             Heather & Joan from Southwell Diocese to lead collective worship 

Friday, 31 March:  Family Easter Service – 9.15am in St Michael the Archangel Church 

    Egg rolling & egg decorating competitions 

                                                Break up for Easter 

 Easter Egg Competitions 

Please can the children bring two hard boiled eggs to school on Friday, 31 March (the last day of 

term) for our egg competitions. 

In the morning we will be doing our egg rolling competitions on the playground, and in the 

afternoon the children will be decorating the other egg.  There will be prizes for the best egg roller 

and the best decoarted egg in each class.  Children may bring bits and pieces in to school to 

decorate their egg with if they wish, but we also have lots of resources in school for them to use. 

 

 Trim Trail and Outdoor Classroom 

You may have noticed some large wooden posts on the school field, these are part of our trim 

trail which will hopefully lead up to the outdoor classroom, and is being paid for with our Sports 

Grant.  The PTFA have now raised the money for the outdoor classroom, we do need planning 

permission for this to be built, and I am liaising with MITRE Trust over this project. 

 



 

 Punctuality 

Please may I remind everyone that school starts at 8.50am, and so the children do need to be in 

the playground just before that time, ready to be collected by their teachers, thank you. 

 

Teddy Bears Hospital Visit – Wednesday, 29 March 

A reminder for the children in Cherry Class to bring a teddy bear or other soft toy to school on 

Wednesday, 29 March for the visit by the Teddy Bear Hospital. 

 

Names please! 

Please will parents and carers make sure that their child’s name is written clearly in their cardigan 

or sweatshirt, thank you.  Now that the weather is getting warmer the children are taking their 

jumpers off more often, and we have an increasing number of items left at the end of the day! 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

AE Speed 
Aly Speed 

Executive Headteacher 


